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World Game 2020 is on the 
move! We are making our 
way out of Egypt and 
traversing into the Middle 
East. Mesopotamia is the 
first stop. Students have 
begun working on their 
cartography skills while 
deciding which cultural 
aspect they would like to 
research. Stay tuned for 
more projects!
left: Devin working on his 
map of Mesopotamia. 
right: Nolan researching the 
civilization

My current event is about 
bananas at risk from a disease 
called Tropical Race 4. This 
disease spreads quickly and 
farmers can’t do much about 
it. It’s a fungus that lives in 
the soil of the crops. By Kate

Mark Your Calendars  
March 16th & 23rd: French community classes 
March 18th: Final Day of Early-Bird pricing for Summer Camp 
March 20th: NO SCHOOL 
March 30th: French Soirée & Notre-Dame de Paris presentation 
5 P.M. 
April 7th: Virtual Lecture by Dr. Gregor "How Not to Die"  
@ The Roycroft Campus

6 Must-Haves When Flying With a 
Cat or Dog was the current event 
that I did. It explains how to keep 
your pet relaxed while on a plane. 
Definitely use a pet carrier, bring 
a water bottle for the pet, and put 
food in the carrier. By Aviva

Summer Camp registration is now open!  
Early bird pricing ends Wednesday, March 18th!  
mandalaschool.org/services to register!



Thank you to everyone that made donations or joined in the fun at 
our fundraising and awareness event on Wednesday. It was an 

inspiring evening and truly beautiful to see the community come 
together for a great cause, the Mandala student!  

Thank you to our host, 42 North Brewing. 
Lastly, thank you to our very own, Mr. Bill, and his awesome band 

The Major 3rds for their entertainment. 



Thank You to Our Sponsors


